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AGM 2022 - 2023 Annual Report VIC Liaison Officer Report – Cordell McGuire 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Firstly, I need to acknowledge the work from the two clubs in Victoria managing these events. 
 
Mornington Peninsula Bowmen & Twin Cities Archers 
 
Their committee’s dedication to supporting these events make it possible for all archers to come and enjoy 3D 
Archery. 
 
I would also like to acknowledge our Interstate members that have come across to support and compete in our 
events throughout the year – once again sharing their experience, knowledge and stories – they are most 
welcome.  
 
The club’s members that devote their time and efforts not only to just setting up the ranges for archers but all the 
information they share with one another on improving our events. 
 
This year Twin Cities Archers introduced a one day event to encourage new members and existing members to 
come and try our events which is proving to be great for our members. 
 
By the end of this year these two clubs will have run 6 events in the State of Victoria. 
 
I look forward to working with them in the 2023 – 2024 years. 
 
Thanking you for your ongoing support. 
 

 
 
Regards, 

 
Cordell McGuire 

VIC Liaison Officer 3DAAA 
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